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Invitation stakeholders’ meeting for report on the recognition of 
professional qualifications

Fields marked with * are mandatory.

Dear competent authority,

The ECA has done an audit on the recognition of professional qualifications. We will publish our report on 1 
July 2024 at 5pm. It will be then available on our .website

We would like to present and discuss this report with you during a stakeholders’ meeting. It will be an online 
Microsoft Teams meeting , and will be in from 10 a.m. to 11 a.m. (CEST) on Wednesday 3 July 2024
English only.

We will start by giving a short presentation about the report and then you will have the opportunity to ask 
any questions you might have about our audit work on this topic.

The meeting will be hosted by the reporting Member for the report, Mr Stef Blok, who is the Dutch Member 
of the European Court of Auditors.

Please confirm whether you would like to attend the online meeting by filling in and submitting this form by 
.19 June 2024

The meeting will not be recorded. Should you have any technical questions about attending the meeting, 
please send an email (in either English, French and German) to .eca-rpq@eca.europa.eu

Best regards,

Laurence Szwajkajzer
Head of Task

Are you going to attend the online stakeholders’ meeting?
Yes
No

Please enter your work email address so that we can send you a link to the meeting.

liina.saar@terviseamet.ee

*

*

https://www.eca.europa.eu/
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Please could you also enter the name of your authority.

Terviseamet (Health Board)

Thank you!

Background Documents
Privacy statement

Contact

eca-rpq@eca.europa.eu
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